
For Immediate Release 

 
 

2024 Tampa Bay Auto Show Canceled Due to Structural Damage Caused by Hurricane Milton 
 
Tampa, FL – (October 14, 2024) The organizers of the Tampa Bay Auto Show regret to announce that the 2024 
Tampa Bay Auto Show scheduled to take place at the Florida State Fairgrounds has been canceled because of 
structural damage from Hurricane Milton. Ensuring the safety of our exhibitors, attendees and staff is our top 
priority. Unfortunately, the damage caused by the hurricane has rendered the venue unsuitable for hosting 
the event at this time.  
 
We understand the disappointment this may cause to our exhibitors, sponsors, attendees, and the 
community, and we appreciate their continued support and understanding. We are committed to returning in 
2025 with an exciting show. 
 
The Tampa Bay Auto Show is owned by the Clearwater Automobile Dealers Association, Inc., St. Petersburg 
Automobile Dealers Association, Inc., South Pinellas County Auto Dealers, LLC, and Tampa New Automobile 
Dealers Association, and produced by Steve Freeman Events. 
 
For further information, please visit Tampa Bay Auto Show, or follow Facebook and Instagram. 
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